
Information on visiting PhD students  
at the Department of Law, University of Southern Denmark 

 

 

The Department of Law at the University of Southern Denmark welcomes international and national 
visiting PhD students.  

Please see the following conditions and guidelines for a visit: 

1. Visiting PhD students are expected to have an academic contact person at the Department 
of Law, either an associate professor or a professor.  

2. Visiting PhD students will be associated with one of the department’s four research groups 
or the department’s Centre for Law, Sustainability & Justice.  

3. Visiting PhD students are invited to participate in all academic activities at the Department 
of Law, e.g. seminars and guest lectures. 

4. Visiting PhD students will not be enrolled in a doctoral programme. However, the 
Department might be able to assist visiting students in getting access to relevant PhD courses 
offered through the Danish JurForsk programme and to get ECTS certificates for participating 
in these courses.  

5. Visiting PhD students pay no tuition fees.  
6. Visiting PhD students are normally offered an office space at the Department of Law. The 

office will be shared with one or two colleagues.  
7. Visiting PhD students will have access to the university library and IT facilities. 
8. Supervision and academic guidance must be agreed upon prior to the stay. Please contact 

the Department’s PhD coordinator regarding this.  
9. The Department of Law offers no grant, salary, accommodation or other benefits. Visiting 

students are, however, welcome to contact the university’s international office as well as 
the accommodation office.  
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https://jurforsk.dk/en/about-jurforsk
https://www.sdu.dk/en/om_sdu/international_staff
https://www.sdu.dk/en/uddannelse/information_for_international_students/accommodation/campus_odense

